
St. Conaire’s Bulletin 

October 8th, 2015 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Wolfe Tones na Sionna:  Best wishes to our neighbours and friends Wolfe Tones na Sionna 

as they contest the Intermediate Hurling Final against Broadford in Sixmilebridge on 

Saturday evening at 4:45p.m.  We encourage all interested in Gaelic games to go along and 

support Dean Devanny, Sean Costelloe, Aaron Cunningham and their team mates. Best 

wishes also to the Wolfe Tones Ladies Junior Team who contest their final in Newmarket at 2 

p.m. on Saturday.  Entry for children is free.  Wolfe Tones Abú!  See this week’s Clare 

Courier for a big spread on the club. 

 

Cake Sale:  Our Parents’ Association will be holding a cake sale in the school assembly hall 

on Friday, October 16
th

.  Your support would be gratefully received.  A special note will be 

going out to parents of new Junior Infants next week. 

 

Junior Infant Blessing to start the school year:  Parents of our new Junior Infants are 

invited to a special blessing for their children in the school on Tuesday, October 20
th

.  The 

Junior Infant teachers will notify you of times next week. 

 

No uniform day:  We will be holding a no uniform day on Friday, October 23
rd

.  All pupils 

are encouraged to dress up in fancy dress for the occasion.  Staff might even dress up! 

 

Mid-term break:  St. Conaire’s will be closed from October 26
th

 to October 30
th

 inclusive.  

The school will re-open on Monday, November 2
nd

. 

 

The Odd Couple:  Shannon Drama Group, Muse Productions, will stage Neil Simon’s play 

The Odd Couple in The Oakwood Arms Hotel at 8 pm from Wednesday October 14
th

 to 

Saturday October 17
th

.  Tickets are €10 and can be purchased at the door. 

 

Parents’ Association A.G.M & Election of Parent Nominees to the Board of 

Management:  The A.G.M. will be held on Tuesday, October 13
th

 in the school assembly 

hall.  All parents are invited to attend.  At the meeting one father and one mother will be 

selected as the parents’ nominee to the Board of Management.  The meeting commences at 

8:00 p.m. 

 

Parent/Teacher Meetings:  Parent/Teacher meetings will take place in early November.  

Appointment times will be distributed after mid-term break. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Walsh 

Principal 

 


